
Glynne Nursery 2019 

 
We are very excited to share that our nursery has been 

revamped! A large amount of money has been spent on 

new furniture and resources. 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The furniture allows the resources 

to be on display and more 

accessible. This means that the 

children are able to independently 

choose their preferred equipment, 

making learning more relevant 

and purposeful. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This September the new cohort 

has settled so well and are already 

confident in making independent 

choices in their learning. 

Parents have commented on the 

fantastic, engaging learning 

environment and how happy their 

children are to come to nursery. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff feel the children are using the environment and resources so well that 

they are gaining many valuable learning experiences. 

They have also commented on the fact that the children are already experts 

at tidying away, ‘putting things back where they belong’. 

If you would like to visit our nursery, please contact the school office for 

further information on 01384 816960. 

(Mrs Fiona Pearson –Assistant Head/ EYFS and KS1 Leader) 


